
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Hello to all of our Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back after a lovely autumn break! Below is some information on what we are learning about this half term.  

 

What we are learning about this half-term: 

English: Poetry and speaking + listening  

Maths: Addition, Geometry, length and size  

Art: Amazing artists   

Science: Light  

Humanities: Local area   

Music: Listening and performing Motown 

Computing: Online safety and logos  

P.E: Football 

PSHE:  Self-care, support and safety. Accidents and risks 

R.E: The Buddha and his teachings  

JASS: Me and My World 

 

 

Just a few reminders: 

1. Our PE day is Monday. Please send in pupils with their kit and appropriate footwear.   

2. Outdoor learning is Thursday so children can bring Wellies in or old trainers if they have them.  

3. Home diaries and reading diaries need to be in school every day please – please try and read with your 

child every day. 

4. Children should practice their times tables (BBC Bitesize, Top Marks, Maths Frame, TT Rock Stars)  


